
Autumn Term 1 topic – From A to B

Maths

We begin with ‘Place value’ this term. A great start to the 

year, refreshing the fundamentals by counting and 

subsidising groups of objects accurately, reinforcing 

numbers to 20 and recognising tens and ones within 2-

digit numbers to 100. We will use this knowledge to move 

onto ‘Addition and Subtraction’, understanding 

mathematical symbols, language and exploring part-whole 

models.

English

Our focus texts this term are Grandad’s island, Aesop’s 

Fables and Mrs Noah’s Pockets. The children will be 

learning to structure and punctuate different sentence 

types, recognise word classes and use descriptive 

vocabulary. They will create character descriptions and 

learn how to write poems. The children will be 

encouraged to reflect on and edit their word.

P.E

P.E will be on a Wednesday and Friday.

In P.E we will be developing Fundamental Movement Skills and 

Multi-skills. Developing aerobic endurance by controlling pace 

and stride, showing control over our bodies to perform 

different movements and learning effective movement 

techniques. 

R.E

Our R.E focus this half-term is Believing. The children will think about Who is a Christian and what do they believe in?

IPC

In our topic ‘From A to B’ we will explore different transport methods, look at how we travel to school and use maps to record our 

journeys for Geography . In History we will use different sources to explore transport in the past and look at timelines of when

different types of transport were invented. In Science we will plan and implement a simple test to explore air resistance. 

For Design Technology we will design and evaluate our own vehicle and then test how well they work. For our Art lessons we will look 

at capturing movement in art and impressionist styles.

Music

In the unit Hey You! The children will learn about the 

differences between pulse, rhythm and pitch and will 

learn how to rap.

Please ensure all children have a water bottle every day and suitable 

coat as we head into Autumn the weather can be quite unpredictable!

Please bring in your Reading Records every day.

We will be sending home weekly spelling lists and Maths homework 

every Friday to be returned to school every Wednesday. There will 

also be a Power Project and children will be expected to complete 3 

tasks from the menu. 

Roald Dahl Day Friday 13th September

Parent class expectations meeting Wednesday 18th September

Open Books Thursday 3rd October 

Harvest Church Service Monday 14th October 9:30am

Celebration Assembly and Poetry Recital Friday 18th October 9:00am

Reminders and upcoming dates


